Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Iraqi Islamic Party Secretary-General, calls to invest
current stability

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met this morning with the Secretary
General of the Iraqi Islamic Party, Mr. Rasheed Al-Azzawi, and discussed the developments of
the Iraqi political scene and ways to support the government in implementing its government
program.

His Eminence stressed the importance of providing services and providing job opportunities, in
addition to calling to invest in the current state of stability in finding real solutions to
some outstanding political problems.

His Eminence also called for an end to the displacement crisis and stressed the presence of

everyone in the social treatment in the liberated areas.



